
 

 

 
 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 November 2008 11:55 AM 
 
Subject: Increased in the Train Ticket Fare 
 
 We have yet to see the improvements in our train system to justify for the Price incresed 
proposed by the City rail. 
 
Trains are still running late, and there are not enough peak hours train to accommodate 
commuters travelling during peak hours.  
 
City to Cambelltown train at 5.59 and 6.11 pm are also only have 6 carriages  
6 Carriages train is not enough to accommodate passenger who are going home around that 
time.  
Train often over-crowded and, I often will only get a seat after the train pass Lidcombe 
station. 
Not only that, we often get the old train without air conditioning this make travelling in 
summer becoming very unbearable.  
 
At the moment, Australian are already struggling with their everyday expenses. High inflation 
rate has driven the costs of everything gone up.  
 
The increased in the train ticket without the increased in the services provided by city rail will 
hurt many Australian financially.  
 
  
 


